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The Oneida Special School District Board of Education met in regular session on Thursday, May 
2, 2013, at 6:00 p.m. in the Oneida High School Library.  The following members were present: Mrs. 
Dorothy Watson, Dr. Danny Cross, Mr. Tommy Bell and Dr. Nancy Williamson.  Director Ann Sexton 
and Lori Marcum were also present.    
 

Chairperson Williamson called the meeting to order.   Madison Smith led those in attendance in 
the pledge of allegiance.  Dr. Cross opened with prayer.   
 

The board and Director Sexton then recognized the 2012-2013 Teachers of the Year and Staff 
Member of the Year.   The elementary teacher of the year was Mr. Zacch Brown.  The middle school 
teacher of the year was Mr. Robert Queener.  The high school teacher of the year was Mrs. Tasha Walker.  
The staff member of the year was Mrs. Lori Marcum.  Each received a framed certificate and a monetary 
gift.  Congratulations to all.   
 

Chairperson Williamson presented the board agenda for approval.  Mrs. Watson made a motion, 
with a second by Dr. Cross, to approve the board agenda as presented.  Vote was taken and motion 
carried. 
  

Chairperson Williamson then presented the consent agenda for board approval.  Dr. Cross made a 
motion, with a second by Mr. Bell, to approve the consent agenda as follows.  Vote was taken and motion 
carried. 

Consent Agenda: 
1. Approval of board minutes from the April 4, 2013 regular meeting. 
2. Quarterly Reports of Revenues and Expenditures for the quarter ending March 

31, 2013  
3. Permission to let bids for: 

 Food Service items for the 2013-2014 school year; 
 

Under business before the board, Chairperson Williamson then presented eight (8) fundraisers for 
board consideration.  Mr. Bell made a motion, with a second by Mrs. Watson, to approve the following 
fundraisers as presented. Vote was taken and motion carried. 
  Fundraiser Requests:   

A. OHS Color Guard (R. Strunk):  Community Money (Change) Jar 
B. OHS Color Guard (R. Strunk):  2 Car Wash/2 Bake Sale @ Walgreens 
C. OHS Color Guard (R. Strunk):  Wings Over BSF Airshow – Craft Sales 
D. OHS Color Guard (R. Strunk):  Craft Sales @ Fireman’s Fourth Huntsville 
E. OHS Color Guard (R. Strunk):  Glitter Tattoos and Face Painting @ OHS 

and OMS home football games 
F. OHS Color Guard (R. Strunk):  Kidz Sping – Spin camp for younger kids 
G. OHS Color Guard (R. Strunk):  T-Shirt Ad Sales 
H. OMS Dance Team (K. Overton):  Doughnuts 

 
Chairperson Williamson then presented the TSBA Student Recognition Award.  Dr. Williamson 

noted that there were several applicants for the award, but the board had decided on Emily Walker.  Mrs. 
Watson made a motion, with a second by Dr. Cross, to approve Emily Walker as the TSBA Student 
Recognition Award.  Vote was taken and motion carried. 

   
In the final order of business, Chairperson Williamson then presented an executive decision for 

board consideration.  The executive decision was for the OES Science Club to sell drinks and snacks at 
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the Big South Fork Planting Day on April 27.  Dr. Cross made a motion, with a second by Mr. Bell, to 
approve the executive decision as presented.  Vote was taken and motion carried.     

   
With no other business before the board, Chairperson Williamson then recognized Ms. Ann 

Sexton, for the Superintendent’s Report.   
1. Director Sexton announced the Star Fish Awards winners.  The award honors those 

who make a difference in the lives of others in the school system.  Star Fish winners 
for May are Lila Puckett, Jody Lay and Mary Ross 

2. Director Sexton made the following appointments for the 2013-2014 school year. 

 

Andrew Bernard Brandi Smith Melinda Cresap Valerie Hoffman 
Devlin Marcum Mary Ann Brewster Lisa Anderson Rose Welch 
Rebekah Sexton Jenny Martin Beth Armstrong Lori Marcum 
Heath Sexton Sandie Martin Lora Wilson Jeremy Litton 
Haley Shepard Eva Thomas Amy Buttram Angie Cross 
Robert Queener Marv West Donna Tompkins Sandra Cornelius 
Jennifer Butler Tony Lambert Karen Jeffers Allison Mays 
Jody Lay Brittany Martin Trebby Hicks Connie Thomas 
Debbie Jo Smith  Susan Overton Teresa Sexton Jonnie Lewis 
Tommie Harness Lisa Delk Lesley Boyatt-Neal Marilynn Seabolt 
Jobe Jeffers Jimmy May Amy Ellis Debbie Creech 
Rusty Yaden Shawn West Erin Laxton Peggy West 
Jordan Sims Tracy Spain Kristen Stephens Jeni Smith 
Rhonda Laxton Beverly Hurst Tonya Crabtree Lila Puckett 
Rhonda Davis Jeretta Lay Amber Baird Barbara Taylor 
Jim Burchfield Patty Orick Dana Sexton Sharon Ellis 
Melanie Duncan Lisa Gilbert Wendy Chambers Sheila Sexton 
Miranda Lowe Lisa Boyatt Kim Burress Debra Gordon 
Kelly Reed Dani Strunk Zacch Brown Angie Olmstead 
Jodi Greene Phil Newport Regina Leeds  
Robert Wright Jennifer Harris Crystal Jones  
Stacie Barnes Kaye Sexton Leslie Pemberton  

 
3. Mrs. Melinda McCartt, School Health Coordinator, gave a report.  The office of CSH 

along with other local parties will have a Teen Parenting Workship on May 16 at  the 
Roane State Community College campus in Huntsville from 9:00am – 2:30 pm.  The 
YRBS (Youth Risk Behavior Survey) will be given to OMS students.  CSH Advisory 
Council meeting will be May 15 from 12:00 – 2:00.  They will discuss SH goals and 
BMI rates by grade level.  May 17 will be the last day for the Biggest Loser 
competition.  Winners will be named later.  The attendance committee will meet on 
May 28.  Middle school sports physicals will be May 14, thanks to Mountain Peoples 
for providing these.  

 
Chairperson Williamson recognized Mr. Jason Terry, Oneida High School Assistant Principal 
who was also representing the Oneida Middle School. 

1. High school EOC tests will be given next week. 
2. The AdvanceED processs is complete.  The OHS staff will look over the suggestions 

made by the committee. 
3. Senior Night is tonight in the auditorium. 
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4. Baccalaureate services will be May 19 at 7:00.  Bro. Jeff Davis from Bethlehem will 
be conducting the services. 

5. Graduation exercises will be May 25 at 10:00am. 
6. Softball and baseball will be playing tomorrow at Bear Creek in the first round of 

district tournament play. 
7. Pre-registration for underclassmen has been completed at OHS. 
8. Thanks to Mountain Peoples and Dr. Tim Smith for providing free sports physicals to 

OHS athletes. 
9. The MS wrapped up TCAP testing last week. 
10. OMS 8th grade graduation will be May 22 at 9:00am. 
11. The 8th grade trip will be May 12 – 18. 
12. The 8th grade pre-registered for high school classes yesterday. 

 
Chairperson Williamson recognized Mr. Rick Harper, Oneida Elementary School Principal. 

1. Mr. Harper commended the OES staff and students on a great job on TCAP testing. 
2. OES also recently completed the AdvanceED process and site visit. 
3. OES is currently conducting the final NWEA/MAP tests of the year. 
4. The parent/teacher surveys and the TEL surveys have been very positive. 
5. Constructive Math Response testing will be May 8. 
6. Awards day for grades K-2 will be May 15.  Awards day for grades 3-5 will be May 

16. 
7. Approximately 50 children were screened through Child Find. 
8. Kindergarten and kinderstart numbers are very high.  This looks like it may be the 

largest K class at OES. 
9. Registration will be next week on May 8 and will be conducted again during the first 

week of June. 
10. Congratulations to the teachers and staff members of the year.  

 
A work session for the board was set for Thursday, May 23, 2013 at 6:00 at the central office 

conference room. 
 
With no further business to come before the board, Chairperson Williamson called for a motion to 

adjourn.  Mrs. Watson made a motion, with a second by Dr. Cross, to adjourn. Vote was taken and motion 
carried.  Meeting adjourned at 6:25 pm. 
 
 

_________________________    _________________________ 
Dr. Nancy Williamson      Ann Sexton 
Chairman of the Board     Director of Schools

 


